
13th June 2025 

Reception News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Reception  
This week in maths we have been learning how to double a number. We have enjoyed playing 
in the ‘Bike Shop’. Reception Hawthorn had a fantastic time on their trip to the farm! 

Caring for Our Planet 

Phonics 
Click on the pictures to practise your sounds and word reading at home.  

 
 

https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/1MJsf1fc/ypQADWTe
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/n2o7ku3t/tufPaeTr
https://schools.ruthmiskin.com/training/view/7h3S8TPP/vGfZEyZC


Next week in Reception  

Literacy  
We will read the book ‘There’s a Rang-tan in My 
Bedroom’ and write letters to tell people to stop 
destroying his home.  
 
 
 

Maths 
We will learn how to share objects into equal 
groups.  
 
 
 
 

Word Aware 
We will learn these words and their                
meanings: 
                                    A  bit 

 
symmetrical     repeat     

 
care        planet          

 Understanding of the World 
We will plant lavender seeds,    
observe them and write about 
what they need to grow. 
 

Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
We will be looking at the wild flowers in our 
science garden and paint a picture of them.  
 

 Messages 

All reception classes will be taking part in a 
scooter training session called Scootability.  
They will be learning how to ride safely.  
 
If your child has a scooter please can they 
bring it to school on: 
 

Thursday 19th June 2025 
And  

Friday 20th June 2025 
 
 
 


